
 
 

 
 
 
October 13, 2022 

 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St, 27th Floor 
PO Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P1E4 

Board Secretary, 

Re: Requesting extension relating to 2023 IRM Application EB-2022-0061 
 

Due to additional issues with rate models RSLD respectfully requests another extension to 
the filing deadline to October 20, 2022. 

 
 

If you have any questions, please contact me directly. 
 
 
 
 

 
Malcolm McCallum 

Chief Financial Officer 
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